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Remaining hopeful for a 1,000 beautiful things in the near 

future and beyond, the 2020–21 Royalty participants for the 

CTGR and Veterans SEB groups will continue their monthly 

collections for the foreseeable future. 

The collections also can be found at www.facebook.com/CT-

GRRoyalty and www.facebook.com/CTGRVeteransSEB. 

‘Hope’


